
Belfast City Council
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Reporting Officer: Mr. Stephen McCrory, Democratic Services Manager, ext. 6314

Contact Officer: Mr. Stephen McCrory, Democratic Services Manager, ext. 6314

1.0 Relevant Background Information

1.1

1.2

At the Council meeting on 1st November, the undernoted Notice of Motion was 
proposed by Councillor Mallon and seconded by Councillor Ó Donnghaile:

“This Council wishes to express its congratulations to the Antrim Ladies’ 
Gaelic Football Team who won the TG4 All-Ireland Ladies’ Junior 
Football Championship on 7th October. Many of the players live in 
Belfast and their achievement has brought great credit to the City.

This Council requests that the Strategic Policy and Resources 
Committee give consideration as to how this achievement should best 
be marked.”

In accordance with Standing Order 11(e), the Motion stood referred without 
discussion to the Committee.

2.0 Recommendation

2.1 To consider the Notion of Motion and to take such action thereon as may be 
determined.


